
Consulate General of India 
Vancouver 

 
 

09th April 2018 
 

Subject: No emergency visa services on Saturday, 14th April 2018 due to closed 
holiday on occasion of birthday of Dr. B.R. Ambedkar 

 
 
                On account of the Birth Anniversary of Dr.B.R.Ambedkar, the Government of 
India has declared Saturday, the 14th April 2018 a Closed Holiday for all Central 
Government Offices. The Consulate will therefore remain closed on 14th April, 2018 and 
no emergency visa or consular services will be rendered on that day. 
 

* * * 
 

 
 


